

February 15, 2018

Professor David Trubatch President, University Senate

Dear Professor Trubatch:

I received the recommendation adopted by the University Senate on January 31, 2018 concerning the handling of student citizenship and immigration status information.

I have accepted your recommendation, and the attached document has been posted to the University's Immigration website and appropriate University officials have been made aware of it.

Sincerely,

Susan A. Cole President

Attachment SAC:pf

c: Provost Willard Gingerich